
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
                   4th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
RE – Pupil Attendance  
 
As we approach the end of term, we are keen to ensure that all pupils keep attending school 
regularly.  Despite it being December, all pupils will be working up to the end of term. 
 
To show our recognition of regular attendance, we will be holding a prize draw on Friday 22nd 
December for pupils with over 90% attendance this term and for those pupils whose 
attendance has improved by 10% or more for the month of December.  Pupils within these 
categories will have their name entered for the prize draw and some wonderful gifts will be 
offered. 
 
The vast majority of our pupils display a positive attitude to learning every day, and they will 
also be entered for a separate prize draw on the day.   
 
To have a chance of winning, pupils will need to be in school on the 22nd December. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Alan Rowlands 
Headteacher 
 
 


